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14/05/2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that from Monday 10th June your child’s class teacher will 
be changing, as Mrs Lewis takes her maternity leave and Mrs Feighan continues in her 
role as SENDCO. Mrs Feighan will still be available in school and we wish Mrs Lewis all 
the best for her new arrival. 
 
Your child will be taught by Miss Burke, as she joins our teaching staff. We hope this 
will be a smooth transition as Miss Burke has worked closely with 1LF during this 
academic year and the children are already familiar with her.  
 
We are looking forward to the final Summer Term as your child prepares for Year 2. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Dovey 
Assistant Headteacher and KS1 Lead 
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